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31st October 2016

Dear Club Contact
You should have all received a save the date for the Club Forum being held on Thursday 12th January 2017.

I can now confirm this will be held at the Village Hotel, Pinehurst Road, Farnborough, 
GU14 7BF, from 7.30-9.30. Tea and coffee will be provided.
Each club is being invited to send two representatives. If you have both Junior and Senior representation within your club it might be beneficial to send one representative from each section.
Please can you complete the form below and return to calexander22@sky.com by Friday 30th December 2016.
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Name of Club……………………………………………………………………………………………………….

1. Name of person attending…………………………………………………………………………………..


Contact email………………………………………………………………………………………………………                                     


Contact telephone…………………………………………………………………………………………………

2. Name of person attending…………………………………………………………………………………..


Contact email………………………………………………………………………………………………………                                     


Contact telephone…………………………………………………………………………………………………
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